

Dr Darrin Morgan NSW Operations Director Fairness in Religions in School PO Box 2296 DANGAR NSW 2309 religionsinschool@gmail.com DGL19/127

Dear Dr Morgan

I refer to your email of 26 February 2019, to Mr Mark Scott AO, Secretary, Department of Education, regarding your request for a copy of 2019 Annual Assurance. The Secretary has asked me to respond on his behalf.

The Department of Education has an obligation under the Government Information (Public Access) Act 2009 to provide access to information. The department can make the decision to release information with conditions where an informal request has been received. The department will release the Annual Assurance under the condition that the document will not be disclosed to third parties or published in any format.

Please see attached copy of the Annual Assurance of Providers of Special Religious Education 2019.

Should you require any further information, you may wish to contact the SRE & SEE Officer, Early Learning and Primary Education, by telephone on 9244 5484 or email at srecontact@det.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Garrie Russell

R/Director, Early Learning and Primary Education

28 February 2019